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2011 Lunar New Year Meeting

On 8th February, 2011, the DTU Board of Provosts held a meeting with the entire staff and lecturers to celebrate the coming of the 2011 Lunar New Year.
Dr.Vo Thanh Hai wished everyone a Happy New Year and then presented the new 2011 strategic educational plan. 
  
Heads of departments sign 2011 mission agreements
Mr. Le Cong Co, the DTU Chairman and Provost explained the 2011 objectives, particularly plans to enhance the professionalism of DTU staff and new enrollment. He inspired everyone by extending his best wishes for the New Year and handing out “lucky money”, according to Vietnamese tradition. 
DTU lecturers and staff then signed agreements detailing their individual 2011 missions and goals and expressing their determination to achieve them.
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